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It’s oh so quiet… 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Just a short one this week as due to the strikes we have only had the full school in once 
this week. It has been very quiet in school. We have missed you all! 

Parents Afternoon. 

It doesn’t seem two minutes since the Autumn Term Parents Afternoon. This terms will 
take place on the 30th March (last day of term for Flexi children) and there will be a 
booking system with Miss Lloyd as per usual. Parents afternoon will start at 1.15pm. 
Please email Miss Lloyd if you have a preference on time, otherwise you will be allocated 
a slot by ourselves. If you are unable to make that day please let Miss Lloyd know and 
we will see if we can find a more suitable date/time. There will PE club after school on 
the Thursday until 4pm should you need child care. Please remember that if your child is 
flexi, you can bring along any work/photo’s of activities your children have been doing if it 
helps discussion. The majority of you now access Showbie and do this that way, but we 
are always interested to see how we can work together further to help your child 
progress. 

Tenor Horns.  

Please note that Tenor Horn lessons are every Tuesday and for those of you who have 
signed the form to take the instruments home, please bring these back in every Tuesday. 
The children are already sounding fantastic (albeit quite noisy!) 

Coffee morning next week 

The coffee morning next week has an RSE focus. This is just as I have mentioned in 
previous newsletters, a recap of the session from last year where we looked at the 
relationships and changing me units of our PSHE Jigsaw scheme. These units take 
place in the summer term for both classes. All welcome however. 

Trauma Informed Practice 

As many of you know mental health and wellbeing is an area I am extremely passionate 
about and earlier in the year I told you that we have embarked on the Trauma Informed 
Network sessions run by the Diocese. This is a 2 year project. I would like to share with 
you some of the areas we have been looking at, some areas of personal interest and 
ways that we can support our children both at home and at school. This session will be 
open to parents and staff together, with others who are involved in the school invited too 

e.g. IEB, volunteers  etc. This will take place next term and further information will 
be shared with you nearer the time. I hope you will be able to join us. 

Spare shoes 

We still have some children not bringing in wellies or spare shoes to school. 
Please can you make sure that your child has a pair in school every day.     
Many thanks 

  
 

DIARY DATES 2023  

23.03.23- Coffee Morning- RSE focus 

30.03.23 Parents Afternoon 

30.03.23- Last day of term- f lexi   

31.03.23- Last day of term- full time 2pm 
finish  

EASTER holidays 3rd-14th April 

17.04.23- Full time children return 

18.04.23 - Flexi children return 

*These may later change, or new  dates may 

be added-see messages or emails for 
updates. 

 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 


